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NEWSLETTER
September 14, 2022

In remembrance of 9/11 students
lowered our American flag.

Greeting Families and Supporters,

As Christians we strive to show others that we walk in the

Lord.  Sometimes our actions or words are not those that

should be done or said, for it is so easy to allow our words and

actions to not be Christian.  We all face temptation, but it is

so important to live a life of Christ.  As a school, we all, the

teachers, staff, and students come from different cultures

and backgrounds.  What one person or group feels are

acceptable, might not be acceptable to another.  At Wolf

River, we do not accept swearing, even the most simple swear

words, jokes that might be sexist or racist, or belittling of

another due to dress, stature, or looks.  We work to help

students grow as Christians, to accept each other as the Lord

has made them.  Please help us as we work to eliminate

swearing, and be more kind to each other.  May you have a

wonderful week in the Lord!

Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

VERSE FOR TODAY: Unity and harmony are no accident! They happen because of intention and

submission. But more than just states of being, they are

commanded by God. How do we have unity and harmony?

Peter reminds we must have three commitments in our

"church" lifestyle — 1) actively share the sorrows and

concerns of those who grieve; 2) love each other just like a

healthy family loves and values each member; and 3) show

compassion rather than arrogance as we deal with the

failures of others that hurt us, recognizing that we are

vulnerable to sinning and hurting those we love, too.

HOT LUNCH SCHEDULE - Thank you Group 2 for an

amazing lunch today! The sloppy joe sandwiches and all the

fixing were delicious!! All the homemade desserts were

such a treat! Next week there will be no lunch, early dismissal for the students. Group 3 will be serving

on September 28, 2022.

Thank you to all the parents that have graciously volunteered your time to serve lunch and for donating

food items!  *Friendly reminder* If you have signed up to help with lunch and have now changed your

mind, or are unable to help, please reach out to Mrs. Brendemuehl at 715-745-2400.
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SCRIP NEWS - EXCITING NEWS!! For a limited time only, you can get much larger rebates on the

following gift cards: Applebee’s 18%, Bath & Body Works 19%, Dominos 16%, IHOP 18%, Jersey Mike's

15%, Old Navy 18%, Pizza Ranch 13%,  Shutterfly 11.5%, TGI Friday’s 15%, TJMAXX 10% & Under

Armour 18%.  PLEASE help support Wolf River by purchasing gift cards in the office or online at

RaiseRight.com, enrollment code is 438CLDD14871L. Everyone needs gasoline & groceries, please pick up

gift cards before filling up or getting your groceries. Please let Mrs. Brendemuehl or Mrs. K know what

cards you’d like to purchase by Friday, September 16 before those deals expire. THANK YOU SO

MUCH!! I can’t express enough how awesome & beneficial this program is for all families who participate

and for the school.  If you order online, or on your phone you get 50% of the percentage, so in other

words you make money by using gift cards.

CHAPEL NEWS - This week we collected $39.00. Pastor Conradt led the chapel this morning.

FALL SPORTS - The volleyball team did very well last weekend at the tournament.  The players continue

to work on their skills and play as a team!  Their next away game is tomorrow night.  James Lange had his

best time yet, at the track meet last Saturday. He ran 3 miles in  22 minutes & 38 seconds for 3 miles!

Cross Country’s next meet is September 20 at Middle Village.

INDIAN TACOS A HIT! - It was a great time this past Sunday at the Indian Tacos fundraiser! We

served 162 adults and 13 children! We raised $1,100 for the school and $931 for our scholarship fund

with the bake sale!  Thank you to Luke for serving and Aleicia for helping with cleanup after the event.

Thank you to Dennis and Lorna for frying the Indian Taco bread, Jean, Joan, Dennis G., Andy, Ellie, Judi,

Barb, and everyone else that made the day a success! You are all appreciated!

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS - Student Council is planning Wolf River’s homecoming.  It will be

September 26 - October 1st. There will be a bonfire Friday night after the game and a 1950s Grease

Sock Hop Dance.

Dress up days are as follows: Monday - Misfit Day (Weird Clothing), Tuesday - Grease (1950s),

Wednesday - Dressings Day: Senior - Caesar Dressing (Togas), Junior - Ranch (Cowgirl or Cowboy),

Sophomores - 1000 Island (Hawaiian), Freshman - French (beret, striped shirts, etc.), Thursday - Disney

Day, Friday - School Spirit Day.

FAMILY FUN & AUCTION - Thank you to all the families that have donated baskets, electronics and

other wonderful items for our school fundraiser!  We are so blessed by all of you & your support!!

Anyone else that has not gotten a chance to bring in their donation or basket, no worries there is still

time. Please have all baskets to the school by September 22nd. WORKERS NEEDED!

A Look Ahead…………………...
Sept. 16 - MIDTERMS - Check RenWeb for grades

Sept. 20/22 MAPS Testing

Sept. 21 - Early release/Teacher Inservice 12:20 p.m.  No Lunch will be served.
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